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Notice

On Thursday 6 June 2019, at 13.00, at the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, there will be a
“Meeting point” with journalists on the International Conference of Servers organized by CHARIS, to take place
in the Vatican in the Paul VI Hall from 6 to 7 June 2019.

CHARIS (Catholic Charismatic Renewal International Service) is the new single international service for the
current of grace of Catholic Charismatic Renewal instituted, at the behest of the Holy Father Francis, by the
Dicastery for the Laity, Family and Life, and which will enter into force this coming 9 June, Solemnity of
Pentecost.

The following will be available to the press:

- Rev. Fr. Raniero Cantalamessa, O.F.M. Cap., preacher of the Papal Household, ecclesiastical assistant of
CHARIS;

- Rev. Fr. Alexandre Awi Mello, I.Sch., secretary of the Dicastery for the Laity, Family and Life;

- Mr. Jean-Luc Moens, moderator of CHARIS.


